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HPPOA Board of Directors Meeting 

April 18, 2018 

General Manager’s Report for March 2018 – Submitted by Don Morris 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for your road maintenance request. The road crew continues to try and keep up with the endless 

potholes that are being created by the ongoing rains. We know that this is a big problem right now. So please 

try and be patient. The road crew will be in your area as soon as they possibly can. 

Aggrebind: Order was completed on April 16, 2018 and was scheduled for pick up on April 17, 2018. We are 

waiting on an ETA for the port of Hilo. 

Equipment: All the front end repairs have been made on the Volvo grader, just waiting now for the clutch 

master cylinder to be replaced. It should be back on the road by next week. All other equipment is running 

fine at this time. We continue to do the daily maintenance and repairs on all other equipment. 

Mowing: The road crew mowed 80 miles of roadway easement with the sidearm mower and 34 miles with the 

deck mower. 

Widen, graded, graveled and compacted 11.5 miles. 

Sign Replacements: 8 stop signs, 2 Do Not Pass and 2 Neighborhood watch signs 

Rubbish Pickup: 2.25 Tons 

Dead Animals Removed: 3 pigs 

Abandoned Vehicles: 3 vehicles removed from the six tagged last month. 

Safety Report: No accidents or injuries for the past 43 months. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


